
 
Wednesday 10 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: UNICEF Fundraising Appeal 
 
At Dixons Manningham, we are committed to ensuring our students recognise and develop the 
responsibility they have to help others in need. This value of Unity and charity work are important in 
developing responsible members of our community.  
 
You will be aware that there is an emerging humanitarian crisis in Afghanistan. We are working with 
UNICEF to raise funds for orphans who are without the safety and security of their parents because of 
recent events in the country. 
 
From Monday 15 November, we will be collecting any spare change you have in UNICEF official collection 
boxes at each of our school gates at the start and end of the school day. Please donate whatever you can. 
 
Students will organise the fundraising, collect the funds and return them to UNICEF, learning about the 
process. We will be working with students this term on this theme through our assemblies. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. We are very proud to be working with such a generous 
community.  
 
Please contact me in school if you would like any additional information. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 
 

 


